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To:  All Staff 
From:  Environmental Health 
Date:  February 6, 2025 
Subject: PD-24-00001 Parke Creek Landing  
 
Drinking Water The planned unit development will require the creation of a Public Water 

system. Contact KCPHD to schedule a well site inspection. (DS) 
 

Wastewater There are no public sewer utilities within the vicinity of the project area. 
Wastewater would need to be treated on site. 

1. Site evaluations consistent with WAC 246-272A-0220 are required 
to establish minimum land area requirements. (DS) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


